Date: January 13, 2021
Legal Notice, Gardner News MDerezinski(@ localiq.com

fax: 978-630-2909  telephone: Peggy Derezinski 508-364-5500
From: Westminster Conservation Commission
Please Publish: January 21, 2021

Charge:  Michael Buzzota 857-417-0250 Chris MacKenzie 978-779-6091
124 Knower Road Dillis & Roy Civil Design Group, Inc.
Westminster, MA 01473 1 Main Street, Suite | 557
Lunenburg, MA 01462 b
aan o
c""{I*J‘.:.r , PE 1. A
TOWN OF WESTMINSTER EURERK

NOTICE OF INTENT

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a remote Zoom Hearing
hteps://us02web.zoom.us/j/7370885635 Meeting 113: 737 088 5635 or One tap mobile
+19292056099,7370885635# US on Thursday, January 28, 2021 at 7:20 p.m. to consider a Notice of Intent requested by Michael
Buzzota for the removal and replacement of the existing house and septic system with a new water service connection at 124 Knower
Road, Westminster.




